

Uffington Church of England Primary School

Broad Street, Uffington, Faringdon, Oxon SN7 7RA

e-mail: office@uffingtonprimary.org

Tel: (01367) 820296

Head teacher: Mrs. Lisa Bradbury

12.3.19

Dear Parents/Carers

I am writing to inform you of two events that are coming up in the last two weeks of term.

On Tuesday 26th March, Wayland Class will be completing their DT project based on cooking and healthy eating and will be having an Arabian banquet. This is a chance to investigate ingredients that the residents of the Round City are likely to have used and we will be making savoury and sweet dishes to share.

In order to help us run this event, we are asking for a donation of £2 per child to cover the cost of ingredients.

On Tuesday 2nd April, I will be hosting a meeting to discuss the SAT's for year 6 parents only, so you are aware of the arrangements for these assessments in May. It will be a chance for you to see what is expected and to talk through the week and how we will help your child through the process. It will be in Wayland class at 3.15pm and should last 45 minutes to an hour.

Please could you confirm you will be attending the SAT's presentation. Thank you for your assistance

Kind regards

Mrs S Sheppard

ne of child:ry of child:ry of child:ry of child:ry of child: ry of child: ry of child: ry of child:ry of child: me	sdav
April 2019.	,
nclose a donation of £2 for the DT project	
ned:	
red:	





